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June 16, 2022 
 
Subject: Bicentennial School: Capital Projects 
 
 
Families, 
  
I am writing to let you know that we are making some building upgrades to Bicentennial School over the 
coming months. 
 
New exterior walls facing Victoria Road and Thistle Street will be constructed in order to install new 
windows. Heating systems will also be upgraded in these classrooms. 
 
Work will also include reconfiguring a former home economics space into a food studies lab. 
 
The work has started and is expected to be completed in March 2023. 
 
Please be assured that when school is in session, all work will take place after hours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kavita Khanna 
Director of Operations Services 
HRCE 
  

Cc:       Trevor McGowan, Principal, Bicentennial School 
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